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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Happy New Year. 

We hope that you had a lovely Christmas break. All the staff would like to express their  
gratitude for all the Christmas gifts they received. 

We are looking forward to Spring term as the weather begins to improve. Until then, please 
supply your child with a coat as we will be going outside for morning break and lunchtime.  

If your child has any symptoms of Scarlett Fever, please keep your child a home and let the 
school office know. 

 

Mrs Jerrom 

 

Headteacher Awards 
Well done to  the children who worked so hard to achieve their awards. 

Matthew Y2 - For some great independent writing 

Darcie-Mae Y4 - For making a beautiful Viking broach 

Steve Y6 - For great effort sewing a Christmas stocking 

Louie-Ray Y4 - For excellent work on a tally chart and graph 

Lacey-Mae Y4 - For making a fabulous Viking broach 

Krishma Y2 - For an excellent retalling of the story about Moz 

Frankie F Y6 - For excellent effort to improve his handwriting 

Lexi Y5 - For great effort making a clock at home 

Conor Y6 - For great effort sewing a Christmas stocking 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon 6th Jan - Yr 6 Dental Survey   W/C 6th Feb - Mental Health Awareness Week 

Mon 16th Jan - Yr1 Hearing Test   W/C 6th Feb - Book Fair Week  

Fri 20th Jan - Girls football vs Nonsuch Primary Thurs 9th Feb - Boys football vs Holy Trinity 

Thurs 2nd Feb - Boys football vs St Elpheges Fri 10th Feb - Children break up for half term 

Fri 3rd Feb - Girls football vs St Elpheges  Mon 20th Feb - Inset Day 

Topics - Spring 1 

Nursery - Settling in, All about me & my               
     family 

Reception - Favourite stories 

Year 1 - Superheroes 

Year 2 - Wriggle and Crawl 

Year 3 - Tribal Tales 

Year 4 - Misty Mountain Sierra 

Year 5 - Beast Creator, Living Things & their  
    Habitats 

Year 6 - Darwin’s Delights 

House Points - Autumn 2 

Air House - 18,812 points 

Earth House - 16,868 points 

Fire House - 19,292 points 

Water House - 17,976 points 

Congratulations Fire House, you will have a 
mufti day on Friday 13th January. 

Attendance 

The target for school attendance is 
96%. We have many children who did 
not achieve this last term. Our  
attendance from September to  
December was 88%. The lowest week 
was w/c 12.12.22 with just 73.5%. 
Lateness is included in these figures, 
124 children were late that week. 
Please ensure your child arrives at 
school on time and ready to learn.  

 

If you need support please contact Jane 
Barbury our Family Liaison Officer. 

Uniform Reminder 

Please can we remind you that children are 
expected to be in correct uniform on days 
when they are not doing PE.  

Including black shoes not trainers. 


